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Mr. Anatoly K. Terekhov

President, Russian Taekwondo Union

Congratulations on Attaining A1 in the 2022 World Taekwondo MNA Survey on Good
Governance

Dear President Terekhov,

On behalf of World Taekwondo (WT), | am delighted to extend our heartfelt congratulations to
Russian Taekwondo Union, on achieving an outstanding A1 rating in the World Taekwondo MNA
Survey conducted in 2022. This remarkable accomplishment is a testament to the unwavering
dedication and commitment of Russian Taekwondo Union towards promoting and maintaining the
highest standards of governance and furthering the development of taekwondo.

We greatly appreciate the relentless efforts undertaken by Russian Taekwondo Union to uphold
good governance practices. Your continuous dedication to Governance, Transparency, Integrity,
Democracy and Development sets a commendable example for other national federations.

WT remains committed to supporting Russian Taekwondo Union in its endeavors towards
continuous improvement and excellence. We look forward to collaborating with you in our shared
mission of developing Taekwondo and promoting its values of inclusiveness, leadership, respect,
tolerance, excellence and integrity.

With highest regards,
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JeonJ;ang Seo
Secretary General
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